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From: Roanne Maxwell <web@greens.org.au>
Sent: Friday, 3 May 2019 11:22 AM

To: recyclinginquiry

Subject: We need to make a change!

RE: INQUIRY INTO RECYCLING AND WASTE MANAGEMENT

The way we are currently operating is not sustainable! It is outrageous that we are dumping recycling in landfill, and
have not set up our own industry to deal with our waste. We cannot rely on overseas solutions.

We can start by:

1. Investing in a Victorian recycling industry 2. Establishing a 10c refund on bottles and cans 3. Banning unnecessary
single-use plastics

-- Roanne Maxwell
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